
  

 
 
 
January 8, 2025 
 
RE:  Contract Number: PS21035 (RFP 2055 NETWORK CONNECTIVITY FOR GOVERNMENT) 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

  
Through this letter, I wish to notify you that, pursuant to section 3.1 of the aforementioned agreement 
between the League of Oregon Cities and Lumen Technologies, the agreement has been automatically 
extended one year until the anniversary of the Effective Date in 2025. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Patricia M. Mulvihill 
Executive Director 
League of Oregon Cities  
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